
Some clips may be behind a paywall.  If you need access to these clips, email me at djagiela@pa.gov.   
 
Mentions 
 
Lock Haven Express:  We should never take our water quality for granted (Editorial) 
http://www.lockhaven.com/opinion/editorials/2018/07/we-should-never-take-our-water-quality-for-
granted/  
 
Gant Daily:  Clearfield County residents urged to voice their opinion on proposed landfill 
https://gantdaily.com/2018/07/05/clearfield-county-residents-urged-to-voice-their-opinion-on-
proposed-landfill/ 
 
Conservation & Recreation 
 
Morning Call: Lower Saucon's Black River Farms joins the Lehigh Valley Wine Trail 
http://www.mcall.com/entertainment/insider/mc-ent-black-river-farms-joins-lv-wine-trail-20180702-
story.html 
 
Erie Times News: Litterers will be sentenced to pick up trash 
http://www.goerie.com/news/20180705/litterers-will-be-sentenced-to-pick-up-trash 
 
Energy 
 
Williamsport Sun-Gazette:  Energy official makes the case for Trump energy policies (Editorial) 
http://www.sungazette.com/opinion/editorials/2018/07/energy-official-makes-the-case-for-trump-
energy-policies/  
 
Towanda Daily Review:  A brighter future for Merrill Parkway with LEDs 
https://www.thedailyreview.com/news/local/a-brighter-future-for-merrill-parkway/article_7a3a95e2-
d388-5f69-9b5a-eb9c2f9c10f3.html 
 
Radiation Protection 
 
Centre Daily Times:  US spending less to secure world’s nuclear bomb materials 
https://www.centredaily.com/news/politics-government/national-politics/article214252864.html 
 
Waste 
 
Pennlive: Harrisburg's new trash code approved, annual billing for residents removed 
https://www.pennlive.com/news/2018/07/harrisburgs_new_trash_code_app.html 
 
Water 
 
Bucks County Courier Times: DOD: ‘Too early’ to say whether it will lower PFAS numbers at bases 
http://www.buckscountycouriertimes.com/news/20180703/dod-too-early-to-say-whether-it-will-lower-
pfas-numbers-at-bases 
 
6ABC Action News: Action Cam video of water main break in Center City 
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http://6abc.com/action-cam-video-of-water-main-break-in-center-city/3696581/ 
 
Philadelphia Patch: See The Aftermath Of The Center City Water Main Break 
https://patch.com/pennsylvania/philadelphia/see-aftermath-center-city-water-main-break 
 
Water Technology Net: Aqua America to acquire Cheltenham Township’s wastewater system 
https://www.water-technology.net/news/deal-news/aqua-america-acquire-cheltenham-townships-
wastewater-system/ 
 
Pennlive: Streets in Harrisburg reopened following Wednesday flooding 
https://www.pennlive.com/news/2018/07/streets_in_harrisburg_reopened.html#incart_river_index 
 
Pennlive: Some Pa. American Water customers urged to voluntarily reduce usage 
https://www.pennlive.com/news/2018/07/some_pa_american_water_custome.html 
 
Central Penn Business Journal: Citing tax reform savings, Pennsylvania American reducing water, 
wastewater bills 
http://www.cpbj.com/article/20180702/CPBJ01/180709974/citing-tax-reform-savings-pennsylvania-
american-reducing-water-wastewater-bills 
 
Morning Call: Allentown could save $12-14M with revised plan for sewage overflows 
http://www.mcall.com/news/local/allentown/mc-nws-administrative-order-update-20180627-
story.html 
 
Lock Haven Express: Bellefonte Borough approves easement for stormwater project 
http://www.lockhaven.com/news/local-news/2018/07/borough-approves-easement-for-stormwater-
project/ 
 
Erie Times News: Flood relief sought for east Erie neighborhood 
http://www.goerie.com/news/20180705/flood-relief-sought-for-east-erie-neighborhood 
 
Bradford Era: Completion of years-long sewer plant rehab on the horizon 
http://www.bradfordera.com/news/completion-of-years-long-sewer-plant-rehab-on-the-
horizon/article_6ba50530-7e65-11e8-8e03-4fe047e1bdd4.html 
 
Meadville takes another step closer to fluoridation of water 
http://www.meadvilletribune.com/news/meadville-takes-another-step-closer-to-fluoridation-of-
water/article_dbc1b3d2-7eff-11e8-887e-e720f6fdf829.html 
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